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DECEMBER 2024

HAPPY DECEMBER ALL!
WE HAVE ENTERED INTO THE LAST

MONTH OF 2024 AND ARE GEARING UP
FOR THOSE COLD WINTER MONTHS!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR CHILD
AN EXTRA PAIR OF WEATHER

APPROPRIATE CLOTHES AND SHOES.
ALSO, HAND WASHING IS REQUIRED

UPON ENTERING THE BUILDING. COLD
AND FLU SEASON IS HERE AND WE WANT

TO MAKE SURE THAT ALL OF THE
CHILDREN STAY HEALTHY AND HAPPY!

PLEASE CONTINUE TO THE NEXT PAGE TO
SEE THE DATES FOR OUR CHRISTMAS

AND NEW YEAR’S CLOSURES. 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!

M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t :  T o  p r o v i d e  l e a r n i n g  a n d  s o c i a l  e x p e r i e n c e s  b a s e d  o n
i n d i v i d u a l  l e a r n i n g  s t y l e s  a n d  n e e d s  t h a t  w i l l  r e s u l t  i n  t h e  

a c q u i s i t i o n  o f  c o n f i d e n c e  a n d  a  l o v e  o f  l e a r n i n g .



Upcoming Closures

DECEMBER 23RD - 27TH

JANUARY 1ST

CHRISTMAS BREAK

NEW YEAR’S DAY



Happy Birthday
KAMDEN MOSES 12/5

SAVANNAH HODGE 12/10
CHINASA HOWARD 12/11
ROWAN WATSON 12/11
CORVELL CURTIS 12/17

NATHAN JACKSON 12/18
LARRY WILLIAMS JR. 12/19

LAYLA FLOYD 12/26
MS. LEVIANA 12/27

QUINTON BROWN 12/27
KAIDEN REIFF 12/28


